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This look likes a waste of time and tax dollars. There is already Federale Firearms 

licenses for dealers. I would rather see you spend tax dollars responsible. 

This would have no greater impact then what is already being done. It looks more like 

someone just wants to look like they are doing something when it most likely doing 

nothing.  

If it's about privet sales one would need to go through a dealer and the purchaser 

needs to fill out a form 4473 and then get approval from OSP. 

I have a better thought have are state DOJ look at laws to take away.  

 

Thank you for your time and please vote no Hb3076. 


